
   

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME, September 11, 2022 

 

 

ST. MARY’S:   ST. PATRICK’S:   ST. EDMUNDS:   

 HORSE LAKE RESERVE 
 

   BOX 146   BEAVERLODGE, AB   T0H 0C0 
 

PHONE: 780-354-2415 FAX: 780-354-2414    
E-Mail: stmarys1@telus.net 

Website: www.stmarybeaverlodge.ca 
 

PASTOR: FR. MICHAEL CELL: 780-814-3471  

E-MAIL: frmichaeldias2006@gmail.com  

Office Administrator:  Nadine Peters 

Office Hours: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 10am – 3pm  

**Please have Bulletin info to office by 3pm on Wednesdays**  
  

Archdiocese of Grouard-McLennan website: www.archgm.ca 
 

"We are called to nurture Life and Spirit" 
 

 

MASS TIMES:  

 

 SUNDAY MASS TIMES AT ST. MARY’S CHURCH:  

Sunday 11AM and 6:30PM 
 

St. Mary’s – Beaverlodge   
Weekday Mass: Monday –Saturday: 9:00 AM 

Eucharistic Adoration: Every Friday immediately after Mass 

Sunday Mass: 11:00 AM and 6:30 PM 

First Saturday of the Month: 9:00 AM  

Reconciliation: Confessions will be heard ½ hour before all Masses and anytime upon request. 

Rosary for Peace ~ The CWL invites all to join them in the recitation of the Rosary on every Tuesday  

after the 9 AM Mass, St. Mary’s Church 

Meditation: Every Wednesday at 4:00 PM at St. Mary’s Catholic Church 

 

School Mass    

To be announced monthly. 

 

St. Edmund’s – Hythe    

1st, 3rd, & 5th Sundays: 9:00 AM 

2nd and 4th Sunday Mass will be celebrated on Saturday at 7:30 PM 

St. Edmund’s Church prays the Rosary every Thursday afternoon at 4:00pm.   

All are welcome. 

 

St. Patrick’s – Rio Grande    

2nd & 4th Sundays: 9:00 AM 

1st, 3rd, & 5th Sunday Mass will be  

Celebrated on Saturday at 7:30 PM  

 

Parish Pastoral Council: January, March, May, September, November on the 2nd Tuesday of these months – 

5 PM 

Parish Finance Council: As announced 

Catholic Women’s League: Beaverlodge: 1st Wednesday – 7:00 PM 

Knights of Columbus: 3rd Saturday – 2:00 PM  
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BAPTISM: Please contact the rectory for baptismal 

preparations and to set a date. 

MARRIAGES: Please contact the rectory to make 

arrangements and to begin marriage preparation at least 

six months prior to the desired date. 

OCIA AND ANY OTHER SACRAMENTS: Please 

contact the Parish office at 780.354.2415 or Email: 

stmarys1@telus.net 

 

 

 
 Father’s Footsteps:   

 

Father’s footsteps: September 12-17, 2022 
Daily Rosary at 8:30 am. Mass at 9:00AM. 

 

Monday September 12: Mass at 9:00 AM 

Ministry outreach, Beaverlodge Hospital and neighboring 

communities 

Tuesday September 13: Mass at 9:00AM. 

Ministry outreach, Beaverlodge Hospital and neighboring 

communities 

Sacramental preparation 

PPC meeting at 5:00PM 

Wednesday September 14: Mass at 900AM 

Ministry Outreach Hythe Continuing Care at 10:20AM, 

Hythe Pioneer’s Home at 12:20Noon 

Visits to Sick and Housebound -Horse Lake First Nation at 

1:30PM 

CWL Meeting 

Thursday September 15: Holy Celebration Mass in 

honour of Our Lady of Sorrows at 9:00AM 

West County Ministerial level Meeting 

Ministry outreach Rio Grande, Beaverlodge Hospital. 

Friday September 16: Mass at 9:00AM followed by 

Eucharistic adoration. 

Ministry outreach, Beaverlodge and neighboring 

Communities 

Saturday September 17: Mass at 9:00AM. 

Sunday Mass celebrated on Saturday evening at St. 

Patrick’s, Rio Grande 

Ministry outreach, Beaverlodge Hospital and neighboring 

communities 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Confessions will be heard 

½ hour before all Masses and anytime upon request. 

Holy Communion to the sick and house bond, Blessings: 

Available anytime upon request 

 

You are welcome to send us prayer request so that we can 

place your prayer intention at the feet 

of the Lord and pray as a community. 

July 2022 Collections 
 

Ordinary Collection: $5017.95 

Total Expense:  $6435.33         

Net Income:    -$1417.38           

YTD Ordinary Collection: $44,625.21 

YTD Total Expense:  $61498.49          

YTD Net Income: -$16873.28              

Roof Fundraiser Total: $20,590.00!! 

Thank you for your generosity and commitment to 

the Church! 

 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

Monday: HOLY NAME OF MARY  

Tuesday: St. John Chrysostom 

Wednesday: TRIUMPH OF THE CROSS 

Thursday: OUR LADY OF SORROWS 

Friday: Sts. Cornelius and Cyprian 

Saturday: St. Robert Bellarmine 

The Archdiocese GM Monthly Magazine 

“Northern Light” 
 

Northern Light re-subscription campaign: After 

much positive feedback and support, the archdiocese 

is preparing to continue its monthly magazine 

Northern Light for a second year. 

You’ll find many stories, photospreads and other 

features within. It is a great way to support the 

Church and stay in-the-know with Catholic 

communities across northwestern Alberta. 

We encourage you to purchase a subscription to 

Northern Light either online or by using one of the 

subscription cards here at the church. And if you are 

already a subscriber to this magazine, we encourage 

you to re-subscribe for a second year. This unique 

resource is cherished by its readers – don’t miss out! 

 

A big thank you to the 

generous donors for 

the roof project as 

well as to the 

Rheaume Family 

Foundation for their 

matching donation of 

$5000.00!  We 

sincerely appreciate 

your generosity.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Women of  
the Peace        PRESENTS 

Weary No More 
OCTOBER 14 & 15, 2022 

Grande Prairie Alliance Church 

15502 102 Street, Grande Prairie 

*This is a multi-faith, multi-denominational event 

 

“Come to me, all you who are weary and  

burdened, and I will give you rest.” 

 

Enjoy  

catered meals 

Breakout Sessions on Fear, Anger  

and Loneliness & Isolation 

 

Registration details coming soon. Follow us on 

Facebook “Women of the Peace” for updates 

Questions? Call Ramona Zacharias 780.402.1726 

Keynote Speaker 

Sharon Neufeld 

Potluck Sunday! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Michael invites ALL to join him for a Parish 

Family Potluck fellowship meal on Sunday, 

September 11, 2022, to take place immediately after 

the 11 am Mass at St. Mary’s Church Hall! 

 
 
 

Ask the Archbishop: 
 

Do you have a question you’ve always wanted to 

ask your bishop? Our video series “Ask the 

Archbishop” is a perfect opportunity to do so! 

 

E-mail your questions to our Communications 

Director and we will include them in this series!  

comdirector.agm@outlook.com 

 

View more episodes of Ask the Archbishop 

Facebook: @ArchGrouardMcLennan 

Website: www.archgm.ca 

Altar servers’ Appreciation Day 
 

Will be celebrated on 

Sunday, October 23,  

during the 11am Mass 

St. Mary’s Church 
 

 

Parish Pastoral Council Meeting 
 

September 13. 2022 

5:00pm 

St. Mary’s Church Meeting Room 

 

 

 

St. Mary’s School Mass Celebration 
 

Friday, September 23, 2022 
                  9AM 
       St. Mary’s Church 

 

 

Holy Mass in Memorial of Our Lady of 
Sorrows 

9AM St. Mary’s  

Church, Thursday 
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National Synthesis for Canada report released by CCCB 
 

The CCCB has submitted its National Synod Synthesis to the Holy See. Copies of the report are located at 

the back of the church. 

 

Press release: The first phase of the “Synod on Synodality,” listening at the diocesan level, has concluded. 

Synthesis Reports were prepared by each of Canada’s four Regional Episcopal Assemblies – Western, 

Ontario, Quebec and Atlantic regions. These four regional reports were then received by the Canadian 

Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) and used to draft a national synthesis, which has been submitted to 

the General Secretariat of the Synod of the Holy See on 15 August 2022. The national synthesis document is 

divided into 11 sections, collectively reflecting on the major themes of this process and the voices heard. 

 

This report is the culmination of a sincere listening exercise that occurred in every diocese across the 

country. What was most present in the regional reports has been included in the national synthesis, providing 

a thorough and thoughtful account of the exchanges which took place during the initial phase of the synodal 

process. 

 

“Catholics in Canada want their Church to be relevant and engaged in our world’s ongoing transformation. 

They recognize an urgent need for the Church to undergo a profound missionary renewal” said the Most 

Rev. Raymond Poisson, President of the CCCB, and member of the Canadian National Synthesis Writing 

Team. 

 

“I found great encouragement and inspiration in the level of engagement I witnessed in this process. It 

showed that God remains at the centre of the lives of many Canadians, and that many families feel a positive 

connection with the impact Catholic parishes are having in their communities” added the Most Rev. Richard 

Gagnon, former President of the CCCB, and also a member of the Canadian National Synthesis Writing 

Team. 

 

The next phase of the synodal process will involve the development of a “Document for the Continental 

Phase” by the General Secretariat of the Synod in Rome. Once complete, this document will serve as the 

source document for reflection during the continental phase. For this purpose, the CCCB will be working 

closely with the USCCB. More information on the continental phase for North America will be released in 

the coming months. The synodal process will conclude with the Synod of Bishops in Rome in the fall of 

2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers needed for Various parish ministries  

If you are interested to volunteer at St. Mary’s 

parish there are positions you can help with!  

 

Please pick-up a form that are 

placed in the foyer and submit to parish 

priest/parish office. 
 

Save the Date 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chalice Appeal 

Sunday, November 6, 2022 

Presented by Deacon Gerald Logan 
 

 

A Catholic Sponsorship Programme 

 

 


